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Voting by mail is much more efficient therefore I feel we have better voter turnout. 

People are busy. It also keeps vehicles off the roads. I have never missed a vote and 

have done both in person years ago and by mail is appreciated. Please preserve out 

voting rights and efficiency. Thanks 


